From: Shelley, Thomas L.

To: Ohori, David, EMNRD; Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD
Cc: Lilla, Mandy

Subject: RE: Little Rock Northern Haul Road

Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 7:09:24 AM

David/Holland,

FYI - Last Friday (July 2), we held a virtual meeting with GRIP — Allyson Siwik and Jim Kuipers
attended. We explained that we are preparing a request that MMD go forward with acting on a
portion of the current revision for Little Rock.

We went over the essential details of what we are asking in the letter you just received.
I also told them that we have a similar amendment request before NMED.
We also explained why this is critical that this be approved for Tyrone to continue operating.

Thanks,
Tom

From: Ohori, David, EMNRD <david.ohori@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 4:40 PM

To: Lilla, Mandy <mlilla@fmi.com>

Cc: Shelley, Thomas L. <tshelley@fmi.com>

Subject: [External] RE: Little Rock Northern Haul Road

Caution: External Email

Received. Thanks.
-David

David Ohori

Supervisor, Senior Reclamation Specialist
New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division
1220 So. St. Francis De.

Santa Fe, NM 87050

(505) 216-8945
David.Ohori@state.nm.us

From: Lilla, Mandy <mlilla@fmi.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 2:29 PM

To: Ohori, David, EMNRD <david.ohori@state.nm.us>
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Cc: Shelley, Thomas L. <tshelley@fmi.com>
Subject: Little Rock Northern Haul Road

Hi David,

Attached is the Amendment to Revision Application for the Little Rock Existing Mining Operation
(Northern Haul Road). Please let me know if you receive this email (attachments are large).

A copy will also be sent via USPS. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you.

Mandy J Lilla

Senior Engineer

Office: (575) 912 — 5388
Cell: (575) 313 —7142
Email: mlilla@fmi.com
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